
        

   

    

    

 

   

  

    

80 THE NIGERIAN FIELD

 

The committee would like to thank members who organise meetings and welcome visitors

especially from Nigeria.

—-Sheila Everard 3 Hill Meadows, High Shincliffe, Durham DH1 2PE

OBITUARIES

We announce with regret the deaths of the following members:

2 LIFE MEMBER

Mr Hamo Sassoon, born 22 February 1920 in Canada, died 6 July

' 2004 in Spain. It is hoped that a longer obituary will follow.

ORDINARY MEMBERS

, Mr W.R.Clarke, Conwy, Wales, died 12 May 2004;

Mr P.J.Moore, Oakham, Rutland, died December 2004.

Mr K.P.Wellman, Battle, East Sussex, died 28 January 2005.

2 Our sympathy goes to their families and friends. 

 

Correction: in the last issue (69:32, Oct 2003), the address of Amusa Tajudeen Okekunle

(“Why the conservation of wildlife is important to Nigeria) should be: Department of Forest

Resources Management, University'of lbadan.


